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Dear Parents,

On Tuesday, Feb. 14th, we will be celebrating Valentine’s Day.  Throughout the day, we will be incorporating our activities into our daily events, such as writing, games, crafts, and snacks.  In the afternoon, we will be handing out our Valentine cards.  Our class list is attached for those who would like to fill out cards and send them in with your child.
Thanks!

Mrs. Bell and Mrs. Corcoran (
